
OUTLET BAY SEWER DISTRICT 

BUDGET HEARING – SEPTEMBER 19, 2024 

MINUTES 

 
The Board of Directors of the Outlet Bay Sewer District held a public budget hearing on Thursday, 
September 19, 2024, at the District Office.  Present were Chairman Tom Bell, Fred Simpson, Justin 
Bradbury, Jeff Stockdale and Kristy Pettit.   Also present were Fritz Broschet and Kari Davis. 
 
Chairman Bell called the Public Budget Hearing to order at 4:00 p.m. 
 
There being no additions or deletions to the Agenda, it was approved as written. 
 
The Minutes of the 2023 Public Budget Hearing were read and approved. 
 
The Board presented the 2024-2025 proposed budget.  Kristy Pettit made a motion for formally adopt 
the 2024-2025 Budget.  Fred Simpson seconded the motion.  Motion unanimously passed. 
 
There being no public comments or no further business to be brought before the Public Budget Hearing, 
it was adjourned at 4:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Kari Davis  

Kari Davis 
District Clerk  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 


